
Good News…
Childcare Voucher Scheme to

stay open until October 2018

HMRC have announced that Childcare 

Voucher Schemes will remain open to new 

joiners until October 2018

Employees already receiving Childcare Vouchers in the KCC 

scheme can continue to receive them. 

Don’t miss your opportunity to join the 

scheme. Apply before 25th September 2018

To apply visit- www.KentRewards.com

and click on the Childcare Vouchers tile


